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Domestic trade ministry's Beaufort official to be 

transferred to Sarawak
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Fikri (seated centre) with his staff.

BEAUFORT: The Domestic Trade and Consumer Affairs Ministry (KPDNHEP) Beaufort Division Chief Fikri Lai 
Abdullah is on transfer to Sarawak beginning June.

He is promoted to Sarawak KPDNHEP Deputy Chief Enforcement Officer. His position will be taken over by 
Julie Julhani.

Fikri had served here for one year and eight months. He hoped enforcement operations would continuously be 
conducted in an aggressive manner in order to protect consumers, at the handover of duties.

Fikri also extended appreciation to Daily Express for providing publicity regarding KPDNHEP Beaufort’s 
activities during his service.

“Daily Express has been active in providing coverage on our enforcement activities and Beaufort division 
consumer programmes," he said.

He hoped the new division chief would continue to collaborate with the paper.

http://www.dailyexpress.com.my/news/153278/beaufort-ministry-official-on-transfer/
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